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Dr. George Goble was honored at the Geolnstitute’'s July 2004 GeoTrans
conference with a new book published in honor of his pioneering contributions
to the advancements of the state of the art of deep foundations. The book,
“Current Practices and Future Trends in Deep Foundations” was edited by
Mohamad Hussein, GRL Engineers and Jerry A. DiMaggio, FHWA and presents
26 papers on developments in deep-foundation design, construction, testing
and inspection which can save time, reduce cost, improve quality and enhance
performance. The book can be purchased for $69 from the ASCE Web site

at www.asce.org/bookstore /book.cfm?book=4503. Pictured from left to right
are Mohamad Hussein, GRL Engineers; PDCA President Randy Dietel; Wayne
Waters, PDCA past president; and Dr. George Goble.
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